
 

 
Office of the Central Purchase unit 

National institute of Technology Srinagar. 
********************************************* 

 

 

NOTICE  

DATED : 26.06.2019 
  

 

           

 

All those bidders who have participated in the (EOI) for establishment of 

Smart/Virtual Classroom, are informed to make  their presentation before the 

committee on 3rd. July-2019 in the seminar room of TEQIP-III from 10.00 A.M 

onwards. Interested bidders may inform on email please about their program. 

 

email:-   

 1. cpu@nitsri.ac.in 

 2. mfwani@nitsri.ac.in 

 

 

 

  Sd/- 

Officer In-charge 
Central Purchase unit 

 
 


